
MEMORANDUM
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

County of Placer

TO: Honorable Board of Supervisors DATE: August 9, 2022

Teri Ivaldi, Principal Management AnalystFROM:
BY: Jennifer Grappasonno, Board Support Services Coordinator 

SUBJECT: Revenue Sharing – Hillmen Foundation

ACTION REQUESTED
Approve appropriation of $2,000.00 in Revenue Sharing monies to the Hillmen Foundation, 
Street Gala Fundraiser as requested by Supervisor Gore ($250.00), Supervisor Holmes 
($1,000.00), Supervisor Jones ($250.00), and Supervisor Gustafson ($500.00). 

BACKGROUND
In approving the following contributions, the Placer County Board of Supervisors finds that each 
and every approved contribution serves a public purpose by promoting the general welfare of 
the County and its inhabitants, therefore a benefit results to the County.

The Board of Supervisors is being asked to approve appropriations to the Hillmen Foundation, 
Street Gala Fundraiser. The Hillmen Foundation was founded in 1989 to fill gaps in public 
education funding and to ensure Placer High School, and the community it serves, continue to 
thrive. The organization has provided more than $825,000 to Placer High School through 
student scholarships and grants that directly benefit academics, activities, athletics, and special 
projects. The Street Gala Fundraiser helps enhance the organization’s grant and scholarship 
programs as well as assisting the Hillmen Foundation support programs that enhance both the 
school and community needs. Revenue Share contributions will be used to help offset the cost 
of the event. 

FISCAL IMPACT
The total cost of this contribution is $2,000.00. Funding for this contribution is available in the FY 
2022-23 budget for CC10018 - Community and Agency Support. There is no additional impact 
to the general fund. 

ATTACHMENTS
Attachment A - Revenue Sharing application received on 07/13/2022 
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